
Contractors working at Ridgedale 
Center have repeatedly failed to protect 
the shopping public from potential 
construction hazards. For your safety 
and your children’s safety, we encourage 

you to WATCH OUT for electrical 
hazards, fall hazards, hazardous 
construction debris, and unsecured 
construction sites.

We have provided a map of Ridgedale 
Center indicating areas of the mall 
where construction hazards have 
been identified. Please be aware that 
construction activity changes daily and 
we can provide no assurance that areas 
not designated on the map are free of 
construction hazards.

Shoppers are encouraged to let retailers 
engaged in renovations, including 
American Eagle, Aveda, Helzberg 
Diamonds, Pac Sun and Victoria’s Secret 
know that safety is a top priority for you 
as a customer.
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Unsecured construction site at Ridgedale Center (July 11, 2014)

For more information on construction hazards  
at Ridgedale Center and what you can do to help, 

please contact the Minneapolis Building and 
Construction Trades Council at 612-379-4234 or  

like us on Facebook at MplsBCTC.
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